
B.Ed. DEPARTMENT          

 

EVENT- 04.01.2024- PRATIBANDHI KALYAN KENDRA 

REPORT- Mr. Subhadip Bose and Mrs. Nandini Sen visited the B.Ed. department of Shri 

Shikshayatan College to talk about PKK to Semester 1. A beautiful dance performance was 

done by a student of Pratibandhi Kalyan Kendra. Brochures for students’ contribution were 

distributed to Semester 1(2023-25). 
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